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15 June 2018 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St. Toronto, ON  

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
VIA E-MAIL 

 

Re: EB-2017-0335 

 Motion to Review and Vary the Ontario Energy Board's Decision  
on Hydro One Network Inc.’s Transmission Rates in EB-2016-0160 

 Letter in support of Settlement Proposal 
 

The Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) supports the settlement proposal filed by 
Anwaatin Inc and Hydro One Networks Inc. Under the agreement Anwaatin Inc and Hydro One 
Networks Inc are committing to a pilot project exploring distributed generation and storage as a 
solution to the reliability issues experience by Anwaatin communities within Hydro One’s existing 
capital budget. VECC is not able to comment on the details of the proposed projects at this time. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Ben Segel-Brown 

 

Counsel for VECC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1204-ONE Nicholas Street, Ottawa, ON K1N 7B7 Tel: 613-562-4002 Fax: 613-562-0007 piac@piac.ca; www.piac.ca 
Direct: Tel: 613-864-6322 bsegel-brown@piac.ca 

mailto:piac@piac.ca
http://www.piac.ca/
mailto:bsegel-brown@piac.ca

	VIA E-MAIL

